Exhibit C

Copenhaver Construction, Inc.

75 Koppic Dr. Phone: 847-428-6696
Gilberts, IL.. 60136 Fax: 847-428-6798

April 10, 2017
Re: Withdrawal of bid for Discovery Park Project

To Whom It May Concern,

Copenhaver Construction would like to formally withdraw the bid for the Discovery Park
Project for the City of Romeoville. Due to an input error, our bid total was incorrect. We
apologize for an inconvenience and we look forward to possibly working with the City of
Romeoville in the future.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

_//4 ""/
Ken Copenhaver

President
Copenhaver Construction




